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Notice of Niagara Falls Water Board Special Meeting 
 

August 9, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. 
 
 
On August 9, 2021 at 5:30 p.m., the Niagara Falls Water Board will 

conduct a Special Meeting at the Michael C. O’Laughlin Municipal 

Water Plant, 5815 Buffalo Avenue, Niagara Falls, NY 14304.  The purpose 

of the Special Meeting will be review and approval of the Board’s annual 

audit and to authorize hiring of a wastewater treatment plant operator 

trainee to fill an anticipated vacancy. 

 

 


